Easter Party

Our class will have an Easter Party on Friday, March 27th at 1:00 pm.  Our party will consist of an egg hunt and snacks.  Parents are allowed to come and celebrate with us and help hide eggs at our designated time.

Egg Hunt: In order to have an egg hunt, students will need to bring in 10-12 plastic eggs and a bag of individually wrapped candy.  The plastic eggs can be any size and any design.  You may also send in the pre-filled/pre-wrapped individual eggs if you wish.  We will put all eggs in a pile and then hide them.   Please do not write your child’s name on the eggs.  Your child may not come home with the same eggs they brought.  Your child may bring their Easter basket to school, the day of the party, if they want to use it for the egg hunt.  If not, we have bags here at school they may use.   

Snacks: For our snacks we will be making homemade ice cream sundaes.  If you would like to help donate/send in things for the homemade ice cream sundaes, please send me a note in your child’s planner and I will let you know what to bring.    

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
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